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As a FFL, Firearms Instructor and Gunsmith, I want to commend the authors of this 

bill.  Establishing a process for safe storage of firearms for households with at-risk 

individuals is very much needed.  I take it upon myself to instruct in the use of safe 

storage and suicide prevention (leveraging the state of Utah's instructional material) 

during all CHL classes I teach and anything we do in the state of Oregon to establish 

content requirements beyond that of a "basic gun safety class given by an NRA 

instructor" is highly needed before individuals should carry a lethal defense tool in 

public places. 


